
What’s Happening Here?

Improve Access to Parks Increase Pedestrian Space

Central Park Drives

Repaving and Redesign

Improve Signal Timing Enhance Pedestrian Safety

NYC DOT will implement a redesign of the Central Park Drives from W. 96th St. to

E. 90th St.:

Allocate space consistently across the Drives for different user groups

Better separate pedestrians from cyclists and other higher-speed users

Modify signals to clearly designate them for cyclists to improve compliance

Repave the Drives

Implementation begins March 2025

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Manhattan Borough

Commissioner's Office at 212-839-6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit nyc.gov/dotnews

Existing:

Faded markings at crossings

Proposed:

Crossing designs
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